
AGENDA ITEM 6 – SLR 

 

6.1. To note the next SLR meeting – Tuesday 28th March 2023 at the Bodle Street 

Green Village Hall at 10.45am 

Hopefully you have all read the email I forwarded on Tuesday 24th January from 

customer services at Highways. 

They stated that all SLR meetings have been paused until the 6th February.  This will 

then be reviewed again on this date.  As I understand it there is no guarantee the 

above meeting will take place. 

However if it does go ahead I will need all your SLR items with any relevant photos 

by Friday 11th March. 

I will keep you updated with the situation as it unfolds. 

 

6.2. Clerk update on the SLR action points 

These were the points raised at the last Environment Committee; 

Cllr Long was still in the process of arranging a meeting with ESCC regarding 

overgrown trees and hedgerows. – Cllr Long to verbally update the meeting. 

The Clerk was in the process of organising a meeting with Ian Johnson at East 

Sussex Highways to go through the results of the speed surveys.  This was item 4 

on the Clerks list of priorities.  Items 1, 2 & 3 had been resolved or were in progress.  

The Clerk has yet to action.  

The Clerk was still awaiting information from Ian Johnson regarding the cost to the 

parish council of painted roundels.  Once this information had been received the 

location and number of roundels would be an item on a future Full Council agenda. 

The Clerk is continuing to chase. 

Cllr Thompson needed to provide the Clerk with location details for an additional 

deer crossing sign. Not yet received. 

Cllr Long and Cllr Saunders both provided photos regarding the poor drainage works 

at Marklye Lane from Chapmans Town to Rushlake Green in January.  This has 

been reported to Highways. 

  


